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Friday, 4 July 2025 
Dear Year 7 Parents, 
 
The children have worked incredibly hard over the course of the past academic year and now 
deserve a break!  However, we are always mindful that some parents and pupils like to have 
continuity while they are away from school.  
 
With that in mind, we recommend the following to help consolidate the year’s learning. 
 
With all best wishes. 
 
Andy Neil 
Deputy Head, Academic 
 

English Maths 

Children should continue to read widely over the holiday. They 
can pick up a book that might challenge them; find a copy of The 
Week or The Week Junior; pick up a book that they would never 
normally consider; pick up a classic and see how the language 
differs from modern literature; read the prequel or the sequel of a 
book they have enjoyed. Whatever it is, they should enjoy reading 
for pleasure. They can complete the Book Review template which 
can be found on Teams, for both sets. They may be asked to 
present their thoughts in class at the start of next term. 
 
In preparation for next year, pupils are asked to make notes on the 
comprehension practice tasks which will be available on the 
English Teams for all sets. There are also creative writing tasks to 
complete. Please choose two. 
 
Century 
Children can access their tailored learning pathway on topics from 
this year.  
 
Summer Reading Challenge 
Please find attached to this email. Children can take part at their 
local library. 
 

Century 
Children can access their tailored learning 
pathway on topics from this year.  
 
Transum 
For those wanting a challenge, ‘Transum 
Maths Map’ has activities and games on a 
range of topics. 
www.transum.org/Software/Maths_Map/  
 
We recommend the following books to help 
consolidate the year’s learning: 
 
CGP KS3 Maths Complete Revision & 
Practice – Foundation 
CGP KS3 Maths Year 7 Targeted 
Workbook 
  

Equipment for September: 
For Maths, all children require pencils, 30cm ruler, protractor and compass. All children should have a scientific 
calculator. We recommend Casio FX-85GTX, available from Amazon. 
 
For English, all children require a blue ink pen that they are confident writing with. The expectation is that all 
children will have a reading book at school at all times. 
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